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Washington State Association of 

Student Employment Administrators
February 6, 2003

The Washington State Association of Student Employment Administrators would like to extend an invitation for any administrator to attend our Spring Conference.  The 2003 WSASEA Spring Conference will be held May 5-7, 2003 at the Rainbow Lodge located in Northbend, Washington.  The Spring Conference brings student employment administrators, employers, and others together for information sharing and networking opportunities.

The WSASEA Board has been hard at work planning the conference and we are excited to be able to offer quality informative sessions on a variety of important topics.  We would like to get a preliminary count of individuals interested in attending the conference.  The conference costs $165 for current members (conference, room, and meals included) and $190 for non-members.  Please take a moment to submit your interest for the Spring Conference via e-mail.  The official registration for the 2003 Spring Conference will be available on the WSASEA website after February 21, 2003.  The WSASEA website address is www.wsasea.org.

We hope you can attend this year’s conference, as it is such a good opportunity to gather with others in the employment field and share ideas and information.

Please indicate which box applies to you:

· Yes, I will be attending the Spring Conference at Rainbow Lodge.

· No, I will not be attending the Spring Conference at Rainbow Lodge. If you are not going to attend please indicate the reasoning for not attending (if possible).

· Inconvenient Date

· Cost

· Location

· Other (Please explain if possible.) ________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

This information will help us with future conference planning.  Looking forward to seeing you at the Rainbow Lodge!

Sincerely,

